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GROVER Shalini, University of Delhi 

I found the workshop very academic. The theme of the conference is well selected therefore, the 

information I got in this workshop was very informative as well. Though discussion time was enough, 

30 minutes would have helped more.  

I found the range of topics to be extremely useful and the discussions to be focused and excellent. 

Overall the conference has been great. I really appreciate for the opportunity.  

My suggestion is that participants be allowed to spend one or two days before the conference on their 

own expenses so we can avoid jet lag. It has been an exhausting which could have been averted if we 

had a chance to come in one or two days earlier.  

 

 


